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Congratulations to our stars of the week. 

Class 1:       Ruby for a thoughtful RE piece of work about people who love and care for us including God. 
       Grace for using some superb vocabulary in her writing! 

Class 2:       Jasmine for outstanding defending in her PE lesson.                                                                                                            

       Lily for being a kind and helpful member of class 2. 

Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:- 

Oliver B in recognition of his caring nature towards everyone in class and making sure we all have what we 
need! 

Erin in recognition of showing resilience towards her maths work all week!  

 

School Information Packs 

A massive thank you to everyone who has completed the school information packs. If you haven’t managed to 
complete these yet can you please send them back to school by Wednesday 22nd September at the latest. 

Photographs 

If you wish to purchase either the Reception group photograph, individual school photographs or whole school     
photographs please send them back to school by Wednesday 22nd September . 

 

Primary and Secondary Admissions - September 2022  

If your child is four years old between 1st September 2021 and 31st August 2022 or is currently in Year 6, now is 
the time to ensure that your child has a place in school for September 2022. For Lancashire resident families who 

require a Primary or Secondary school place in September 2022, the means of application is via Lancashire’s on-
line system at www. lancashire.gov.uk (then search for school admissions). This system is “live” and “quick and 
easy to use” and offers an e-mail receipt of all submitted applications. Please ensure that you hit the submit button 

when you are ready to send in your completed on-line application, You must apply even if you already have sib-
lings at your preferred school. If you live in Lancashire, you can include “out of area” preferences on your on-line 
application. The closing dates for applications for September 2021 are at 11.59pm on: Secondary—31st October 

2021 Primary—15th January 2022 Any difficulty with the on-line system—please contact LCC Customer Access 
Service on 0300 123 6707  

 

Opening Evening 

Garstang Community Academy open evening for Year 5 and 6 only accompanied by one adult. Thursday 23rd 
September from 5.30-8.00pm. Adult visitors are asked to please wear a mask unless medically exempt. Further 

information from www.garstangcommunityacademy.com  

 

School Absence  

Please remember to follow up any absences with a letter stating the dates and reason for absence on your child’s 
first day back to school. 

 

Diary Dates 

Tues 21st Sept 9.15  Fairtrade Assembly 

Wed 29th Sept 4.00-5.00 Small Schools Football Competition Yr 5 & 6 

Thurs 7th Oct   Chippy Day 

Weds 13th Oct 4.00-5.00 Small Schools Football Competition Yr 3 & 4 

Fri 22nd Oct 3.30  School closes for Half Term 

Mon 1st Nov   INSET DAY 

Tues 2nd Nov   School Re-opens 


